
 

 

NOTICES for Sunday 20 March 2022 

 

Monthly Parish Prayer – Saturday 26 March  
9.00am on zoom The zoom link will be sent early this week to all our church 
family. If you don’t receive it but would like to, please contact the Parish Office. All 
are welcome – do join us. “Prayer is powerful and effective”. James 5:16 
 

Mothering Sunday - Sunday 27 March  
9.30am Family Worship + Communion Led by the Mothers’ Union 
 

Parish Eucharist with choir - Sunday 3 April, Lent 5  
9.30am Theme: “Shift” – a new and living way.  
Speaker – Revd Jeremy Groombridge  
 

Churches Together In Sanderstead LENT COURSE 
Wednesday afternoons at 2pm via Zoom - 'Road to Jerusalem’ led by Rev Bill 
Bowman. Each session usually runs about an hour.  To register and receive the 
Zoom information, email Connie Dean, cdean2910@gmail.com   
 

23rd March - Jericho and Bethany 
30th March – Jerusalem 
 

Easter Lilies If anyone would like to donate a lily in memory of a loved one, 

please let Ann Turner have an envelope with £4 in. Any financial contribution 
towards the church flower fund would be much appreciated in order that we can 
provide a weekly arrangement in church. Thank you.  Ann Turner  
 

 

All Saints Spring Cleaning Day – Tuesday 29th March 9.30am - 

2.30pm. It's the first Spring Clean since 2019 so there should be lots to do. Help 
needed for all or some of the time, Come when you can. Bread and cheese lunch 
provided. Please let Corrie know if you can come and if you would like lunch. 
corinna.hibberd@gmail.com. 8657 4562, 07891 693315. 
 

WORSHIP BAND AND SINGERS 
If any musician or singer would like to consider participating in re-establishing a 
small band to lead the music once a month on a regular basis please express an 
interest by contacting Tony Worthington who has agreed to co-ordinate it.  Email 
Tony at worshipband@sanderstead-parish.org.uk. 
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GATHERING TO PRAY for UKRAINE 
Every Thursday morning during Lent to pray for Ukraine - set prayers at 9.30am, 
then the church will be left open until 12.30pm for personal prayer and reflection. 
All are very welcome. 
 

DONATING TO UKRAINE 
Rather than giving goods, we encourage monetary donations be made directly to 
the charity of your choosing whereby Gift Aid declarations can be made. The 
following are both good charities and would welcome your support… 
 

• DEC Ukraine Appeal - Disasters Emergency Committee  Charity No. 1062638   
Donate to help DEC charities scale up their response & help those affected by 
the conflict. https://www.dec.org.uk/  Telephone: 0370 606 0900  

 

• International Needs Emergency Appeal – Ukraine Refugees  Charity No: 1175526 
IN-Romania and IN-Slovakia are providing transportation, food and shelter for 
families. https://ineeds.org.uk/  Telephone: 01883 331332 

. 
 

The Bishop of Southwark’s LENT CALL 2022 
 

“My people will live in peaceful dwelling places, in secure homes, in undisturbed places  
of rest” (Isaiah 32:18). 

Week 3: Kingston 
 

The project being supported in Kingston is Glass Door, which coordinates the UK’s 
largest network of open-access services for people affected by homelessness. 
Glass Door has been running emergency winter night shelters in west and 
southwest London since 1999, with the help of about a dozen churches. 
 

Can you help our friends in Kingston as they continue to help the homeless and 
those in need? Find out more or give online www.southwark.anglican.org/lentcall 
In church: Use the small dedicated pink envelopes marked ‘Bishops Lent Call” 
found on the back of pews. 
 

There is more information on the Lent Call in the Church and Church Hall lobbies, 
updated weekly. 
 
 

A reminder that the clocks go forward next weekend (26/27 March). 
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